

Memo Joe Exendine Tribal Manager

March 16, 2020

FORSYTHE HALL CLOSED TO ALL ACTIVITIES EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY

Title VI lunch program now served by a drive-thru service only.

Effective Tuesday, March 17, 2020 lunches from the Delaware Tribe of Indians Title VI program will now <u>only</u> be available by a drive-thru service. Participants can receive their lunches each day at the main entrance to the headquarters building by driving through between the hours of 12:00 noon and 1:00 pm and having their lunch brought to their vehicle. A signature will still be required.

To sign up for this program please contact Director Ronda Williams at:

918-337-6589 office

918-337-6555 kitchen

BY 10:00 AM

Once you have signed up for the program, you do not need to call daily.

Signed:

oe Exendine

Concur

Chet Brooks, Chief